
19, VICTORIA STREET,

LO N DO N, S. W. I.

20th October, 1921»

Dear Sir Arthur Currie,

This morning I had the pleasure of a
call from Mr. Norman M. Macleod, of Toronto, who
handed me your letter in his favour dated September 19th.

over and I need hardly 

Mr. Macleod 

during his visit.

</e talked matters

assure you that I shall be happy to afford

every possible advice and assistance

v/ith kind regards.

general
Sir Arthur W. Currie, G.C.M.G., etc 

McGill University,
Montreal, Canada.
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Yours, sincerely,
y
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